

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Thursday 26th June 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Robin and The Sherwood Hoodies Thursday 10th July 2025 4.00pm

As you know, Year 6 are currently working very hard to prepare, 'Robin and The Sherwood Hoodies' which is due to be performed on Thursday 10th July at 4pm. The children are learning their lines, practising songs and working on the props. We are now asking for your help to bring the props together.

On the back of this letter is the list of the props we need for the performance. Please have look and, if you do have any of the props we need, please consider supporting us through lending them. Rest assured any props brought in will be treated with the utmost respect and returned immediately the day after the performance.

We'd like any props sent in as soon as possible; no later than Friday 4th July.

Yours sincerely,

Kelli Harley 6 Maple 6 Acer

Prop List

- A basket containing some fake flowers
- bows and arrows (we need at least 2 bows!)
- swords (we need 6 of these)
- feather dusters (we need 2 of these)
- a large plastic Alice band
- a drawstring purse
- a large foam mallet-rather like the picture!

